
 

 

General Information 

 You will need a water bottle into school each day, filled only with 

water. 

 Mobile phones, Apple watches and any other smart watch that 

connect to internet cannot be worn to school. 

 Snacks brought in from home must be healthy snacks (fruit, yoghurt, 

nuts etc) not unhealthy snacks (chocolate bars, crisps, biscuits, 

cakes etc). As the oldest in the school, you must set a good example 

for your younger peers! 

 You will get be set homework every Friday which should be handed 

in by the following Wednesday. Homework can include set tasks for 

different subjects, and we will continue to set some homework on 

TTRockstars and Spelling Shed. A record of when you have or have 

not completed your homework will be kept by your teacher. 

 Just like in Y5, you will have a reading reward chart in your 

classroom! If you read three times a week, and your parent/carer 

has signed your reading diary to prove that you have read three 

times, you will move up the chart and work towards fun prizes and 

activities to do in the last week of term such as baking, cake 

decorating, arts and crafts and movie afternoons. If you are a 

superstar and strive for five reads a week, you will receive additional 

recognition and reward ! 

Welcome to Year 6 - your final year at Woodlands Primary School! We cannot wait to 

learn lots of new things and make many happy memories together! 

 

A Morning in Y6 

When you come into the classroom every morning, 

you will find Early Bird tasks set by your class 

teacher. This may be a spelling, reading or maths 

task, but could also be time for you to complete some 

purple pen! Every morning, you will have a literacy 

and a maths session. One of your literacy sessions 

each week will be a whole class reading session. 

 

An Afternoon in Y6 

Every afternoon you will take part in a range of 
different subjects including science, topic (history or 
geography focused), art, music, computing, French, 
R.E, D.T, P.E, COJO’s and SMSC.  

At the end of the day, your teacher will let you 
out through your class door. If you have 
updated signed permission from your parents, 
you will be able to walk home on your own as 
you are now in Y6.   


